

Western Australian Cricket Umpires Association

Minutes from the General Meeting on Tuesday December 17th at Perth and Tatts Bowling Club, East Perth.

Meeting opened a	t 6:42pm.
------------------	-----------

In attendance:

Apologies: Aaron Downing

Meeting was opened at 6:42pm by President. The minutes of previous meeting were circulated. Matthew Hall proposed they be accepted. Bruce Banyard requested that the attendance record be amended as he was present at meeting. Matthew Hall proposed amendment and it was carried. Matthew Hall proposed that the minutes be accepted with amendments, seconded by Dean Trigg. Motion carried.

President's Report (including Treasurer and Secretary reports):

The committee has been working hard on different topics. Formed a sub-committee to work on amendments to the Constitution which will be proposed to General Members prior to the AGM.

The Olly Cooley costs are being split between the WADCCI and the WACA so no major cost to the WACUA. Will take place on a Monday night after the season is over, date to be confirmed.

As per recent email, there has been a pay increase for the 2013-14 season. The WACUA worked hard to ensure that the pay rise occurred. Positive outcome for both WACUA members and non-WACUA members.

Have discussed WACUA membership for next year. May potentially create a membership pack which will include a shirt but nothing confirmed yet, will keep the association up to date with any developments. Membership currently stands at around 45 members, aim to increase that number to around 65.

Bank account is looking good, about \$1600 in bank.

Life Members Breakfast last Sunday went well. Big thank you to Trent Steenholdt for organising it.

General Business:

Terry Prue - UAP

Good to see that numbers are being maintained. Please continue to make yourself available and keep Barry informed of your availability.

Congratulations to Mick Martell for his appointment to the ICC International Panel.

Congratulations to the following umpires on their appointments:

Dec 10-1 Jan 2 Jan 3 Jan 4 Jan 15–2 Jan 13–2	1	WA XI v England XI WNCLWA v NSW WT20 WA v NSW WT20 WA v NSW U18 Female (Ballarat) U17 Male (Adelaide)	
Jan 6-7		Shooting Stars v Engla	and Trent Steendholdt and Dean Trigg
Jan 10-13	3	Test Australia v Engla	nd Greg Davidson and Ian Lock
Dec 22	BBL H	urricanes v Strikers	Mick Martell , Sam Nogajski, Mike Graham-Smith (3 rd) and Jamie Mitchell (4 th)
Dec 22	BBL H	eat v Scorchers	lan Lock, Damien Mealey, Tony Ward (3 rd) and Craig Hoffman (4 th)
Dec 26	BBL H	eat v Scorchers	Mick Martell, Paul Wilson, Ian Lock (3 rd) and Nathan Johnstone (4 th)
Jan 1	BBL H	urricanes v Renegades	Geoff Joshua, Ian Lock , Sam Nogajski (3 rd) and Jamie Mitchell (4 th)
Jan 3	BBL So	corchers v Thunder	Geoff Joshua, Damien Mealey, Sam Nogajski (3 rd) and Nathan Johnstone (4 th)

Barry Rennie – Umpire Coordinator:

Thank you to everyone for their efforts so far this season, makes the job much easier. Comments received indicate that this seasons' umpiring has been of the best standard.

Payment will hopefully go in this Thursday, if not then ASAP.

Umpire reports:

SAFKJSDBKJDBFLKSBVIBLSEGVBEPIYFBCS

Mick Martell:

Introduce Billy Bowden, Tony Hill, Rob Spires and David Levins.

Q&A session with Test Officials.

President thanks guests for coming down and sharing their experiences with the group.

Special Business:

Daniel Gibbons – Country Week nominations are open. If you are interested in umpiring please see him for details as soon as possible.

Dean Trigg – Presented President with an England shirt signed by players from Yorkshire.

There being no further business, meeting closed at 8:00pm.